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Your Reference: 2015/000015
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15 April 2015

Department of Natural Resources and Mines
Land Management Brisbane @
Level 3, Landcentre

GPO BOX 2771

BRISBANE QLD 4001 :%

Att: Cameron Scott

Re: Proposed Permanent Road Closure — Pathw Charlie Street, Zillmere, Seperating Lot 218
on RP74443 From Lot 220/ on RP91506

Thank you for your email dated 12 March Mquesting Council’s views surrounding a request for a
permanent road closure of part of a pat ojf Charlie Street, Zillmere.

Please be advised that Council ohjects to the proposal as the area is required for its designated use
road. The pathway provides an i t pedestrian link for surrounding streets through to Church Road

bus stops. \
Yours sincerely 2

Kerry Dodds
Land Use Co-ordinator
Asset Portfolio Management

Asset Portfolio Management, Asset Management Branch, Brisbane Infrastructure Division
Reception Level 20

Level 19, Brisbane Square, 266 George St Brisbane QLD 4000 GPO Box 1434 Brisbane Qld 4001
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